Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/9/2015 12:00:00 AM

First name: Ron Last name: Pickup Organization:

Title:

Comments: ----Original Message-----

From: Ron Pickup [mailto:ronpickup@goldrush.com]

Sent: Sunday, August 09, 2015 9:30 PM

To: Ashmead, Phyllis -FS Subject: Snowmobile Use

Dear Phyllis Ashmead,

The stillness and peace of winter recreation is a magical resource that has long been treasured by cross country skiers and snowshoers.

Please do not open up more access for snowmobiles in our fragile, pristine high country. This noisy, disturbing form of recreation should be restricted to defined roadways and not extended into our "Near Natural" or wild habitats.

We thank you for your consideration of our concerns.

Respectfully yours, Ron and Pam Pickup